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Police  investigate complaint

	A reported threat complaint Jan. 16 at Allan Drive Middle School in Bolton is being investigated by Caledon OPP.

Police report they were called to the scene at about 11:45 a.m. As a precaution, the school initiated the hold and secure protocol

while officers began their investigation.

At 12:30 pm, the hold and secure measure was lifted as it was determined that it was safe to return to class.

The investigation is continuing.

Police are asking anyone with information to contact them at 905-584-2241 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS (8477).
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